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Computer Sci. Dept.
Date: 30 July 2020
To,
The Principal,
Tuljaram Chaturchand College
of Arts, Science and Commerce, Baramati.

Subject: about rescheduled the four-day workshop under ED Cell
Respected Sir,

We had scheduled workshop on Angular JS in month of March 2020. Due to
lockdown we have postponed the workshop.

Now we are willing to reschedule that 4 -day-workshop on two weekends (1, 2 and

8, 9 August) for all MSc. Comp. Sci. and TY.B.Sc. Comp Sci. students.
Details are as follows:

W)‘rghgp Topic | Angular JS 7
Date - ~11,2and8, 9 August 2020 |
Time i 10:00 AM to 12:00 Noon
Remuneration Sanctioned __1%.10,000/- (Ten Thousand Only) 2

Allow us and guide us for the same.

»})/ Mr. U. D. Choudhari

N}J"p& (Head, Comp. Sci. Dept.)
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Principal

Tuljaram Chaturchand Callege
Baramati
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